
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given of the Harlingen Elective Commission's attendance and 
participation at the Downtown Improvement District SPECIAL BOARD OF 
DIRECTORS Meeting to be held on Friday, February 16, 2017 at 12:00 p.m. at 
the Harlingen Downtown Office located at 209 W. Jackson, Harlingen, Texas. 

This is not a Meeting of the Harlingen Elective Commission. but this notice is 
being posted in the event that a quorum of the Commission is present. 

Posted this 13th. Day of February 2018 at IZ.'.oo p.m. and remained so posted 
continuously for at least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of said meeting. 

Dated this the 13h. Day ofFebruary 2018 

~e·M~ 
Amanda C. Elizondo, City Secretary 


